


1



2

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

2

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 



3



44



55

Award Winners



6



7



8



9



10



11



12



13



14

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

14

Award Winners

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image t
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image t
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 



15



16



17



18



19



20



21



22



2323

Award Winners



24



25



26



27



28



29



30



31



32

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image

32

Award Winners

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image

tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image 
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image  tree image tree image tree image
tree image tree image tree image tree image tree image



33



34



35



36



37



38



39



40



4141




	〝我有我感覺〞澳門自閉特色人士及智障人士繪畫比賽作品畫冊2019_封面
	〝我有我感覺〞澳門自閉特色人士及智障人士繪畫比賽作品畫冊2019
	〝我有我感覺〞澳門自閉特色人士及智障人士繪畫比賽作品畫冊2019_封底

